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LUNCH:  Spuds, veggies, shredded meat (beef I think, whatever – it was good!), gravy, salad, and cookies.
SONG:  God Bless America, led by Gordy.       

INVOCATION:  Jack G.


ANNOUNCEMENTS, EVENTS

 



    and OPPORTUNITITES  
Feed My Starving Children is holding a raffle.  $20 tickets, grand prize is $10,000.  Our club gets $8 for every ticket we sell.  Mike Mooney is selling them.  We’ve also requested a slot for packaging.  Looks like it will be Thursday November 13, 4-6 pm for the local food packing event. We have 30 spots.  Jerry W. showed a short video and started a sign up sheet. Or you can email him. See http://www.makeadifferencedkc.com/ for more information.
AKtion club is putting on a winter coat sale. If you’ve got a coat to donate, now would be a good time…  

The next Interclub is TODAY.  Tri-State passed the gavel to us. Dick is causing trouble, changing the sign-up routine. The gavel was in the Jack-o-Lantern cake.

Eliminate raffle was won by Dean, to the tune of $17.
Sycamore Prayer Breakfast is Thursday, October 23 at 7:00 a.m. at the Sycamore United Methodist Church.  Always a GREAT event! See Jerry S for tickets.  This year’s speaker:  Jim Dambeck from the Sycamore NB&T. 
YMCA Halloween Party is October 24 at 4:00 p.m. at the Convo Center.  Volunteers are needed all day for stuffing bags, setting up the games, building the haunted house, and more.  http://kishymca.org.

Glidden Homestead is selling pies again.  Maybe in addition to your own, you might like to order pies to donate to Safe Passage or Hope Haven.

On Oct 27 (a Monday) – We’re all invited (by Joe) to a discussion on the Future of DeKalb, at the Newman Center library from 4-5:30 pm.  Faith-based roles in community planning.

Speaking of Joe, his church is sponsoring, at 2 pm on Nov 2 at the House, a tribute to Patsy Kline $10. For Safe Passage

Div 14 made the cover of the Illiowan this month for the shoe recycling.

Health update: Ralph fell down a mountain in KY last week and did not fare well – broken hip (which will have to be replaced), and some broken ribs.  He’s coming home to Oak Crest later this week.  A card went around.  Feel free to send him one at his home.
PROGRAM

Today we learned about therapy dogs, from Eileen Balcom Vatello along with Lilly and Hopper.  Just in time, too, because who among us couldn’t use a little therapy? Eileen’s always loved dogs – in fact, at the age of 5 Eileen wished she could be the family dog.  Healing Paws is a therapy dog program at Kish Community Hospital.  Dogs involved have to be officially registered as therapy dogs.  Lilly and Hopper are miniature Australian shepherds.  Dogs have to be Certified Good Citizens – i.e., be well-behaved and non-aggressive.  Eileen related the story of a little girl going into surgery.  The girl was distraught, but when Lilly came along, the girl was able to relax by petting her. There’s also a “Reading to Rover” program.  Kids get to read aloud to the dogs, and since the dogs don’t correct or criticize, the kids are more relaxed and better readers.  Another story dealt with a  personal space exercise in class.  The kids each put a piece of paper down on the floor to define their personal space – all right near the dogs.  Despite having 25 kids in close proximity, Lilly and Hopper remained totally at ease.  An older patient was having trouble dealing with anxiety.  After working with the dogs, he gained a new perspective, which helped him greatly.  At the end of the presentation, Eileen and the dogs showed us some of their talents – saying grace before eating (see photo) and skateboarding.
Heard around the tables:

Apparently Jack’s afraid of being put into the newsletter.  Oops!
Quote for the day

“Happiness is a warm puppy.” 







- Charles M. Schultz
UPCOMING PROGRAMS: (Why not invite a guest? – that could also mean a prospective member!)

            Oct. 29            T’ai Chi 


Tim Griffin


Nov.  5
Board Meeting 

@ the Lincoln Inn


Nov 12

DeKalb Water Dept.

Brian Faivre
Nov 19

Cancer Center


Deb Bemis 
Nov 26

DeKalb Fire Department

Today’s Attendance:



 
	39
	Kish Kiwanians

	12
	Interclubbers: Sycamore (5), DeKalb (2), Tri-County (2), Circle K (4)

	  1
	Big wig: Lt. Gov George (from Tri-County)

	  3
	Speaker:  Eileen, Lilly, and Hopper

	55
	TOTAL
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Officers for 2013-2014





President                         Abby Chemers


President Elect                    Dick Dowen


Vice President                    Joe Gastiger


Treasurer                               Lisa Small


Asst. Treasurer                   Sue Doubler


Secretary                            Ken Doubler


Asst. Secretary             Jerry Wahlstrom


Immediate Past President      


 Greg Spears


Lt. Governor                   Bill Cummings


District Governor               Pattie Heath





********************


Kishwaukee Kiwanis Meetings





2nd, 3rd, 4th, (and 5th) Wednesday at 11:45 a.m


Hopkins Park Community Room





********************


K-Family Events/Meetings





Circle K 	Every other Tuesday night at 9:00 p.m. in DuSable 268.  Hint:  To stay young, attend one of their meetings! 


	


AKtion Club – Second Tuesday of the month at 2:45 p.m. at Opportunity House (202 Lucas St.) in Sycamore.





********************


Defining Statement





Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to changing the world, one child and one community at a time.





********************


Flag Salute





As our flag signifies purity, valor, and justice, may we as true Kiwanians exemplify these virtues as we serve the children of the world.
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Serving the Children of the World














